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     PLACES TO GO==THINGS TO DO== Well there is not a 
lot to look forward till Dec. 13th that will be the last meeting 
at Johns for the year. 

The Annual Meeting and Christmas gathering  went over good. It 
was nice to see every one after not seeing  you for the last three 
years at an annual firehouse
The annual meeting was meant for the election of officers. So no 
one wanted a change and were happy with the way things were 
running and where the Club was going. Therefore the slate 
stayed the same with Marty Peterson as tour Director ,  Ed 
Tollmann the treasurer, Anne Supina secretary, Peter Smith as 
vice president, and Jack LaRochelle as the President.  
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Hello Turkey Lovers :
   Marge and I are hoping your turkey is as good as the one 
that was at the Annual  Meeting.
 
 I would like to wish every one a Happy Thanksgiving.

President Jack.  
 

President Report 

Hello fellow Members ;  This coming meeting we will be 
discussing the up coming meetings, whether we will come in the 
cold and the big snow storm the weather man is predicting. I 
myself would rather be setting in front of the tv. So if you come to 
the meeting you will hear just what we will do.
    Another thing is the membership dues are due on Dec. 31, If 
you did not pay then here is your chance. --come to the meeting.-- 
Jack
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